
      
   

             
       

      

     

    

    

    

    

     

      

 

   

   

   

   

     

    

   

   

   

   

   

 

  

 

  

  

  

   

 

 

  

   

 

  

   

  

      

      

 

    

       

    

South Range Elementary School PTO/Booster Club 
Minutes from September 18, 2017 

Attendance: Principal Kim Harris, Amy Isaacson, Dawn Verran, Val Dobson, Lisa Pyykkonen, Mande 
Lehto, Lori Geshel, Jen Laitala, and Faithe Sarazin 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm by President Amy Isaacson. 

1. Reading of the Minutes from May 15, 2017 

1. Motion to accept by Mande. Second by Jen. Motion carried unanimously. 

2. Review of Treasurer’s Report 

1. $4878.39 in savings and $2855.72 in checking 

2. Motion to accept by Val. Second by Mande. Motion carried unanimously. 

3. Payment of Bills 

1. The K-3 classes would like to see a performance at the Rosza Center of ‘My Father’s 
Dragon’. It’s $1 per student so $120. 

1. Motion to pay for it by Jen. Second by Dawn. Motion carried unanimously. 

2. Teacher Funds (after approval in new business) 

1. Nikki Lishinski-$70.92 

4. Correspondence 

1. Check from Econo from collecting receipts for $267.51. 

1. Someone suggested sitting outside the checkouts to collect one day. Kim will 

call for a date. 

5. Old Business 

6. New Business 

1. Teacher Funds 

1. Normally $100 for a teacher, $200 if they come to a meeting, $250 for all new 

teachers 

1. It was discussed that we have extra money in the account not 

earmarked for anything. One thing that the teachers may ask the 

Booster Club to buy in the future is a laminating machine as the current 

one has had a few repairs. Teachers could get extra money for 

classrooms this year. 

2. Motion by Jen for teachers to get $100, $250 if they come to a meeting, 

$250 for all new teachers, $300 if they come to a meeting. Second by 

Dawn. Motion carried unanimously. 

2. Fall Fundraiser 

1. Kick off will be September 27th at 10:30. It will run through October 11th. 

Delivery is usually around Thanksgiving. 

7. Principal’s Report 
1. Dynamic Assemblies called about doing something in Reading month. The club 

discussed doing something different this year. 

2. The Upper El this year has each grade split into two sections. The 5th and 6th graders use 

carts for the chromebooks but there are only 3 carts. A fourth cart would be helpful to 

have. They are around $500. 

1. Motion to buy another cart by Jen. Second by Lori. Motion carried unanimously. 

8. Next Meeting is Monday, October 16 at 6:00 P.M. 

9. Amy adjourned the meeting 6:28 P.M. 
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